
Safari Class 
October 2022 

The First Grade Safari Class kicked off this school year with the international curriculum unit 

called ‘Our World’. During the months of September and October, we spent our time observing 

the environment we are living in and thought of sustainable ways to celebrate the beauty of nature. 

We made art pieces inspired by the well-renowned British artist, Andy Goldsworthy. We made 

bird feeders and hung them outside our school building and enjoyed the sight as birds savoured 

these delicious treats.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


